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OUA MEMO 00-0321-0062 
MEMORANDUM 
05 March 2021 
 

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister 
Regional Youth Formation Coordinators 
All Others Concerned 

 
Subject: NATIONAL ORIENTATION ON INDIGENOUS PEOPLES  

         EDUCATION (IPED) PROGRAM 
 
 

The Bureau of Learner Support Services-Youth Formation Division (BLSS-
YFD), in cooperation with the Indigenous Peoples Education Office (IPsEO), will 
conduct the National Orientation on the Indigenous Peoples Education (IPEd) 
Program on 23-25 March 2021 via virtual platforms.  
  

This activity is a prerequisite in creating a holistic formation framework for 
IP learners that will provide foundational understanding and appropriate directions 
for the Department’s Formation Program customized to IP learners. A culture-
responsive formation program is vital in ensuring that the Department’s goals and 
aspirations of IP communities for their learners continue to be relevant and 
meaningful. Through this, IP learners will be enabled to meaningfully participate 
in various student governance processes with appropriate representation. Further, 
it shall deepen their relationship with the Department through BLSS-YFD and 
IPsEO. 
  

In this regard, all regional Youth Formation Coordinators are directed to 
participate in the said orientation. The participants may register via www.blssyfd. 
weebly.com not later than 18 March 2021.  

 
For more information, questions or concerns on the above-mentioned subject, 

kindly contact Mr. Adolf P. Aguilar, Chief of BLSS-YFD, through 0915 566 9717 or 
email at blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph .  

   
  For immediate dissemination and compliance.  
 

  
ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA  
      Undersecretary 
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